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BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE FOR CONSULTANCY SERVICES (BAC-C) 

 

CONSULTING SERVICES FOR THE CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT AND 

SUPERVISION (CMS) FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF VARIOUS STRUCTURES 

AND FACILITIES WITHIN THE 100-HECTARE AREA AT BATAAN 

TECHNOLOGY PARK (BTP), MORONG, BATAAN - PHASE 1, PACKAGE 2 

(SECOND REBIDDING) 

 

BID BULLETIN NO. 05 

 

This Bid Bulletin clarifies matters relating to the financial proposal forms for the second 

rebidding for the aforementioned project, to wit: 

 

There is no requirement to submit FPF5 (refers to “Reimbursables per Activity”) because it is 

not applicable to the aforementioned consulting services.   

 

Section 53.4 of the Special Conditions of Contract (SCC) states that, “Reimbursement is not 

applicable”.  Hence, there is no FPF5 in the issued Bidding Documents for the said consulting 

services. 

 

 

This Bid Bulletin shall be considered an integral part of the Bidding Documents for the Project.  

All other related provisions in the Terms of Reference and Bidding Documents 

correspondingly affected by the issuance of this Bid Bulletin are likewise deemed amended to 

conform to this Bid Bulletin. 

 

 

Issued this 6th day of February 2022. 

 

 

 

AILEEN ANUNCIACION R. ZOSA 

Chairperson, BAC-C 


